

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 13th November 2020

Covid-19

Important please read: We hope everyone is keeping safe and well and would like to thank you all again for your contintued support in respect of the restrictions and advice regarding Covid-19 relating to school children and our site. Please continue to advise us as soon as possible of any Covid-19 related incidents by phone or emailing office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk. It is essential that if a member of your household has symptoms, no matter how mild, and needs a test the entire household isolate until the results are received. If one of our pupils develops symptoms it is really important that you let school know straight away - even at the weekend or during the holidays. We also need to know the test result as soon as you get it please whether or not it is positive. We are permanently on alert in case there are children or staff who need to be in isolation due to contact with someone who has tested positive.

If a child is isolating due to a family member being infected and they subsequently contract the virus again it is important that we are informed as we have to supply accurate data to the Local Authority and DfE. Thank you for helping us with this.

Senior Pupils

Congratulations to

Ava Emily 5 Isaac Mia who have been awarded their Senior Pupil

badge this week.



Christmas card Designs

Thank you to Helping Hands for their support with the Christmas card design orders, hopefully the goods will be with you soon.

A reminder that the Flu vaccinations will take place on Tuesday 24th November for all children whose parents have given permission.

School Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner this
year will be on
Wednesday 16th December.
If your child usually brings
sandwiches but
wishes to have a school
dinner that day please let
us know by 20th November.
Thank you.

Easy Fundraising

With Christmas around the corner, please support us and help to raise money for our school by using easyfundraising.org.uk when doing your online shopping. It's simple to use and it's free. You can raise free donations for school when you shop online with over 4300 retailers. These include; Amazon, Argos, M&S, Debenhams, ASDA and Tesco's. It only takes 2 minutes to sign up and once you have raised your first £5 easy fundraising will match it if you sign up using the link below:

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cumberworthf irst/?invite=106IZY&referral-campaign=s2s



Thank you.

BBC Children In Need

Just a reminder that this year we are supporting Children In Need again but ask that you to make any donations through our special online donation page as follows:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1310



Thank you



